Board of Management Agreed Statement

4th February 2019

At its meeting of 4th February 2019, the Board of Management of Dominican College:

- a) Congratulated the students and staff of the school on the fantastic production of the musical *Thanks you for the Music*.
- b) Commended the students and staff on raising over €3,200 for the Regina Duffy fund to enable her receive the medical treatment she requires in the USA.
- c) Welcomed the Department of Education & Skills' funding for the replacement of the windows and doors of Rosary Hall. The Board is also looking into carrying out a wider renovation of Rosary Hall.
- d) Provisionally approved staff career-break and job-share arrangements for the 2019-2020 school year.
- e) Approved funding for the purchase of additional ICT devices to further enhance the integration of ICT into teaching and learning.
- f) Received feedback on the homework surveys completed by students, staff and parents.
- g) Established a sub-committee to assist the Principal with the allocation of places to students on the waiting list.